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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
v.Meku rFkk fudksckj }hilewgAndaman & Nicobar Islands*******

iksVZ Cys;j Port Blair, fnukad dated 30th October, 2017

PRESS RELEASE

VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK

As a part of the ongoing Vigilance Awareness Week, Smt.Nuzhat Hassan, IPS, Director General of Police, A & N Islands,administered the pledge to all the staff of Police Headquarters on30/10/2017 at 11:00 A.M in the presence of the Inspector Generalof Police and Superintendent of Police (HQ). Similar pledges wereadministered in all the Units & Police Stations of A & N Police.


